
11th September 2019                                                                                              Mini Newsletter #10 

Dear Parents / Caregivers,  

 

Please note the following important items: 

 

 First of all, thank you to parents for your understanding regarding the power outage yesterday and 

the abrupt change to our school day.  It was great to see that all parents were able to respond to 

the need to collect their children, and in some cases, help out other parents who were working.   

 Thankfully everything is back up and running :)  

 

 We are very lucky to be having a visit from Olympian Archer Alec Potts - next Tuesday the 17th of 
September.   
Alec made history at the Rio 2016 Olympic Games as a part of Australia’s first ever medal winning 
archery team. Competing at his debut Olympic Games at just 20-years-of-age, Potts was part of the 
team that won bronze.  Alec is a great speaker to talk about resilience, goal setting and aspiring to 
be your best.  

 
 Permission forms are on Compass for our upcoming excursion to Venus Bay beach on the last day of 

term, Friday 20th September. 

 Please note:  there is no cost for this excursion  

All the students of the school have this term been learning about an aspect of the The Sea. To 

support this learning, we are going to have a whole school excursion to Venus Bay beach on the last 

day of school.  

All students will arrive to school as usual, we will then catch the bus to Number 4 beach. Our 

activities will involve environmental activities and beach games. We will arrive at the Park at 

approximately 1.00pm for lunch and travel back to school at 1.50pm, for our early 2.20pm end of 

school dismissal. 

Parents can pick students up from the park if they wish. Just see Ms Kylie Horton to sign your child 

out. Adults are most welcome to attend our excursion. Please note, only adults who have a WWCC 

and volunteer induction are able to attend. Please let us know if you want to come along and join in 

the fun- younger siblings are most welcome. 

The excursion is subject to the weather – if it is raining, it will be cancelled.  

 

 


